
Planning & Assessm ent  
Energy, Resources & Com pliance
Contact: Joe Fittell
Phone: 0400 410 497
Email: joe.f ittell@planning.nsw .gov.au

4 Parramatta Square, 12 Darcy Street, Parramatta 2150 | Locked Bag 5022 Parramatta 2124 | dpie.nsw .gov.au | 1

Mr Shane Scott
Project Manager
Glendell Tenements Pty Ltd
666 Hebden Road
Ravensworth NSW 2330

28/05/2020

Dear Mr Scott
 Glendell Continued Operations Project (SSD-9349)

Response to Submissions

The Department has received Part A of the Response to Submissions for the Glendell Continued
Operations Project (SSD-9349). The Department has provided a copy of the document to relevant
agencies and the document is now available on the Department’s website.

The Department notes that Part B of the Response to Submissions will address heritage-related
matters. The Department understands that a separate response to the recommendations of the
Independent Expert Scientific Committee is also being prepared.

The Department requests that you provide both of these documents by Friday 17 July 2020. 

If you are unable to meet this timeframe, or have any further enquiries, please contact Joe Fittell on
the details listed above.

Yours sincerely,

Matthew Sprott
Director
Resource Assessments (Coal & Quarries)
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